
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

22 September 2023 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
RE: Duke of Edinburgh Award Information Evening 
 
I am writing to invite you and your child to attend a Duke of Edinburgh (DofE) 
information evening on Thursday 12 October, from 6 – 7 pm, in the East Hall. 
 
As Duke of Edinburgh Manager, I am beginning to start the recruitment process for 
this year’s intake of DofE participants, from students in Year 9 upwards.  
 
Over the next couple of weeks, I shall be speaking to students in these year groups in 
assemblies to make them aware that we are recruiting for new DofE participants. If 
your child is interested in undertaking their DofE Award, please accompany them to 
the information evening on the 12 October to find out more information about what the 
DofE Award entails, and if they so choose, to collect an enrolment form.  
 
I endeavour to enrol all students who wish to start their award, however please be 
aware that if we have a significantly large number of students wishing to join the award, 
we may have to limit places due to the logistics of staffing, supervision and equipment. 
 
I look forward to seeing you on 12 October 2023. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Miss J Yates 
Duke of Edinburgh Manager 


